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Only union members can take protected industrial action. 

We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. If you're not a member, scan the QR code
below or click here to join now.

GET READY TO VOTE YES IN THE PAB

YOU MUST BE A UNION MEMBER TO TAKE ACTION

Last week
Your team filed a Protected Action Ballot (PAB) in
the Fair Work Commission after an overwhelming
pledge card response from members.

Bargaining meeting with dnata
At last week’s bargaining meeting with the company,
following the PAB filing, dnata did not move on any
of your claims.

TWU members have made it clear you’re ready to take action for a decent agreement. It’s time to keep up
the pressure on dnata and get ready to vote yes in the upcoming PAB to reach a fair offer on:

Once the PAB is approved, get ready to vote yes to all questions to show Dnata it must come back
with a better offer.

We’ll be in touch soon with how voting will work. The key things to remember are to vote early to send
dnata a strong message, and vote yes to all questions to give us the most options for action, even if we
don’t end up taking them.
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